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Spotlight on NVLD Research

The NVLD Project contributed to the funding of a new paper published last month in Developmental
Science. This publication shows how verbal-spatial discrepancies, the core feature of Non-Verbal
Learning Disability, affects executive functioning. At this time, only the abstract of the article is

available to the public. Read more online.

Dr. Amy Margolis, first author of the above paper, was featured in an ADDitude webinar on NVLD
that you can replay here. Dr. Margolis is the Principal Investigator of the neuroimaging study of
children with NVLD sponsored by The NVLD Project at Columbia University Medical Center.

Community outreach by our
Advisory Board

Board members, Dr. Antoinette Lynn and Bob
Cunningham, are currently conducting a series
of workshops with educators from the Ethical
Culture Fieldston School. They are presenting
best practices to improve the social
experiences of all middle and high school
students.

Learning specialist and Advisory Board
member, Abby Diamond, recently shared her
strategies to help students with NVLD on

our blog page.

Our website also features a new Q&A page
where our experts answer your questions
about NVLD. Read their answers at the end of
each month on our website.
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Our one year anniversary

This month, we are celebrating our one year
anniversary launch of The NVLD Project's
website! We need your help to expand our
outreach further. 100% of your donation will
support research, educational workshops and
community outreach. Can we count you in?




